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SUBJECT
Positive advice courses Perspectives on Engineering Design and Nonlinear Control

Dear Members,

With this letter the Program Committee of Systems and Control (S&C) would like to provide a
positive advice for the following two courses:

- Perspectives on Engineering Design (201900007) offered in quartile 1B by Dr. K. Karaca

- Nonlinear Control (201900085) offered in quartile 2A by Dr. I. S. M. Khalil

The courses are part of the curriculum for S&C Master's degree students. The course numbers
and instructors are the ones listed in OSIRIS for 2019.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.
AM;»

Sarthak Misra (S&C Co-Chair)

Sincerely,

//' Sarthak Misra
/ Full Professor (Surgical Robotics)

o Department of Biomechanical Engineering
//// E-mail: s.misra@utwente.nl
f
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